1. Home

Bayview Station Newsletter - February 28, 2018

By Bayview Station February 28, 2018 | 4:02 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Bayview Station has recently rolled out a new way to partner with the community to help better formulate crime prevention strategies and assist in the investigation of criminal activity. If you have a surveillance camera outside your business or residence, please consider registering it with Bayview Station below.

Surveillance footage is vital in criminal investigations and can provide additional information and insight into an event. Voluntary registration of private exterior cameras allows us to consult the registration database in the event of a crime in order to ascertain the possibility that the incident may have been recorded.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Seeking Public's Assistance in Locating and Identifying Suspect in Aggravated Assault of a Cognitively Impaired Person 24-073

July 16, 2024 | 6:43 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Makes Arrest in Serial Vandalism Case Involving Autonomous Vehicles 24-072

July 11, 2024 | 10:23 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Mission District Homicide 24-071

July 11, 2024 | 10:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigators Develop Leads to Identify Suspects Involved in a Series of Home Invasions throughout San Francisco 24-070

July 10, 2024 | 10:22 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release